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Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
For next year’s Year Six camp we are going to be selling ice poles on Fridays at lunchtimes from week three - nine. 
This is always a very popular fundraiser, but we do need your help to make it a success.  
 
We are looking for parent helpers to snip packets, distribute ice poles to the Kindy and Pre-Primary classes, help 
with setting up and packing away and with selling and collecting money. Please indicate on the note below if you are 
able to give your time on any of the dates and return the form to your child’s classroom teacher. If you are not able 
to help, a donation of a packet of ice poles which your child can give to their classroom teacher would be very 
welcome and appreciated.  
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
Ashleigh Nguyen, Stephanie Williamson, Ashleigh Hoare and Bonnie Forbes 
Year Five Classroom Teachers 
 
17 February 2020 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I am available to help on  
 

 Friday 21 February    
 

 Friday 28 February    
 

 Friday 6 March    
 

 Friday 13 March    
 

 Friday 20 March 
 

 Friday 27 March 
 

 Friday 3 April 
 
 

 
Name___________________________________________________ Mobile_______________________ 
 
 
Email________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________________ Class_______________________ 
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